
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 31 of 2017 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/38/99/1 Vol III 
 
08 May 2017 
 
 

 
Further to Local Notice to Mariners numbers 22 and 26 of 2017 

Re- Temporary mooring of 6 Fish Farm Cages at ir-Ramla tac-Cirkewwa 
  

  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that another 2 fish farm cages 

with a diameter of 50m diameter each have been towed to ir-Ramla tac-Cirkewwa. 

These fish farm cages have been moored South East of the existing 6 fish farm cages. 

 
All 8 fish farm cages will be left in position until Monday 15th May 2017. 

 
The cages will have navigation lights flashing yellow on the outer side. 
 
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance from the cages.  
 
Mariners are to note the above and navigate with caution and slow speed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 


